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MEMORANDUM 
 

  TO:  Mayor Hall and City Councilmembers 
 
FROM: Jessica Simulcik Smith, City Clerk 
   
DATE:  March 6, 2018 
 
RE: Documents received at 3/5/18 Council Meeting 
 
CC: Debbie Tarry, City Manager 
                        John Norris, Assistant City Manager 
  
 
Attached hereto are documents received from the public at your March 5, 2018 City 
Council Meeting. 
 

1) Written Comment regarding locating a Support Center for homeless persons in the 
Aurora Square Community Renewal Area, submitted by Eurgene McPhail. 

2) Meeting Flyer regarding Shoreline Place, submitted by Jennifer Rash. 
3) Written Comment regarding homelessness, submitted by Kim Lancaster. 
4) Written Comment regarding Aurora Square CRA submitted by William Barnsdale. 


















